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As a resident of Oregon, I strongly oppose taking away   

Voting by mail. I have used this method consistently for many years even when living 

in CA. There have been many times I have been traveling and out of country on 

Election Day. Voting by Mail allowed me to vote as a citizen of the United States. 

Now as a senior citizen, I speak on behalf of those who physically cannot make it to a 

polling place whose voices must be heard. 


